
Everything you want to 

know about Boy 

Scouts, but are afraid 

to ask 

Did you ever wonder what a blue card is?  Have you 

wondered why we have to have green epaulets or what 

an Assistant Senior Patrol Leader does?  This and so 

much more will be discussed at the May 8th troop 

meeting.  Any adults who are interested in finding out 

more about how Boy Scout Troop 545 operates and 

Boy Scouts in general are welcome to attend our 

information session on May 8th at 6:30PM in 

classroom 2 at MBS.   
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